
Mr Nearman not only allowed an armed assault entry into the Capitol, he assisted in planning the assault and put everyone in the 
building in explicit danger: building and legislative staff, police personnel, and members of the legislature.  He should be immediately 
expelled and denied the privilege of running for public service employment within the state of Oregon ever again.


